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Friday 23rd July 2021 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

Good luck to Year 6 - Our lovely pine class! 
Today marks the last day that our Year 6 children are in school!  They have been a brilliant cohort to 

work with and we have seen them develop in confidence, resilience and determination. Their final 

year hasn't been the most straight forward, but they have coped brilliantly, as have our other pupils in 

school, with a national lockdown with home learning, alongside additional bubble closures too. It has 

been lovely to see each and every child flourish during their time at Crossdale, and we wish them all 

the very best as they head off to their new secondary schools; keep being kind, work hard and have 

fun! We will miss you! 

 

Wishing you a safe and happy break 
As the end of the academic year comes to a close, we would like to say a huge thank you to all of 

our Crossdale families for your support over the past year.  Your commitment to home learning and 

liaising with teachers during lockdown really has supported your child and we are very grateful for 

your efforts in supporting us to deliver lessons remotely.  We hope that you all enjoy a safe summer 

break, with some time to enjoy some quality family time! 

 

 

Autumn Term 2021 
The new academic year launches on Tuesday 31st August, but children do not return to school until 

Thursday 2nd September as we have 2 INSET days.  We look forward to welcoming you back then and 

also saying hello to our new Owl class children and their families.  We will keep you updated of any 

information regarding the new term over the holidays, as we receive government updates linked to 

COVID. 
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Thank you PTA  
We would like to take this opportunity to say a 

huge thank you to our PTA, who despite being 

unable to hold regular fundraising events , have 

still managed to raise funds that all go towards 

supporting the children at Crossdale in a 

number of ways.  Thank you all for your 

ingenuity and creativity! We will be creating a 

regular posting on our newsletter for PTA updates going forwards, so keep watching this space for 

updates and details of events and how monies raised are spent. 

 

Roll of Honour 
From September, we will be relaunching our roll of honour - a way to recognise and celebrate 

children's achievements outside of school. If your child has something to celebrate and you would like 

us to recognise this in our newsletter, please email the school office marked 'roll of honour'. 

 

 

 


